
 
 
 
 

 

CIPFA Better Governance Forum 

On the Agenda - Let’s Talk About Risk Management 

 

Networking Webinars for Better Governance Forum subscribers only 

27 April and 29 April 2021 

 

Purpose 
 
These webinars will provide the opportunity for discussion on risk management. In 
particular it will seek to identify how risk management arrangements have supported 
public bodies during the Covid-19 pandemic, and where lessons can be learned. As this 
is an discussion webinar, places will be limited to 30. 
 

 

Learning Outcomes 
 
The webinar will provide the opportunity for sharing of practice with peers and will 
help to support an evaluation of risk management arrangements. 
 

 

Who Will Benefit 
 
The webinar will be suitable for those with a responsibility for risk management or who 
have a risk oversight or assurance role.  
 

 

Programme 

09:50 – 10:00 Join the webinar 



 

10:00 – 10:15 Introduction – Is Your Risk Management Fit for Purpose? 
 
During the Covid-19 pandemic, what lessons have you learnt 
about your management of risk? Over this networking webinar we 
will discuss the strengths and weaknesses of how risk 
management works in practice and how it can develop and adapt. 
 
This short introduction will set the scene for the roundtable 
discussion. 
 
The discussions will be facilitated by Diana Melville, Governance 
Advisor CIPFA 

10:15 – 11:30 Roundtable discussion 
 
Did your risk management arrangements prepare you for 
the Covid-19 pandemic? 
 
What are the lessons to be learned? 

Looking to the future 
 
How can risk management help build greater resilience? 

Governance and Oversight 
 
Do the governance arrangements for risk management in local 
authorities need to change? 

11:30 – 11:45 Summary 
 

  

 
 

 

CIPFA Sustainability Policy  
 
CIPFA is delivering all of our training courses, workshops and seminars in accordance 
with our sustainability strategy. We do not provide hardcopy course materials to 
delegates and these are now distributed by email in advance of the event. We are 
striving to reduce our carbon footprint in every way that we can, and we hope that we 
can count on your support. 
 

 
 


